
From: Besa, Athena
Sent: 6/16/2010 9:48:02 AM
To: jst@cpuc.ca.gov (jst@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted Tapawan-Cc: Conway, Zenaida G. (zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'don.arambula@sce.com' (don.arambula@sce.com); 'Premo, Anne W.' 
(anne.premo@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Yamagata, Joy C. 
(JYamagata@semprautilities.com); Walsh, Natalie (natalie.walsh@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov' (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Reporting Requirements Meetings

Hi,
Jeorge!

On behalf of the
utilities, we thank you for taking time to sit with aii our teams to discuss 
moving forward with the 2010-2012 reporting requirements. As we aii 
committed to working together to develop the requirements and templates, we 
would like to schedule follow-up calls/meetings in the upcoming weeks to 
continue the momentum we've created. We would appreciate commenting or 
adding clarifications to the minutes you graciously took to ensure we are 
all on the same page on the issues. Could you please provide them to us no 
later than tomorrow?

In addition, we
would like to offer up templates to modify the monthly/quarterly reports, fund 
shifting templates, and subsequently, the annual reports. We expect to 
provide you our recommendations by next Wednesday (6/23).

We also want to set
up a schedule for regular weekly calls by next week to continue our 
discussions, if you agree.

We look forward to
working with you in the next few weeks to finalize the quarterly 
reports.

SB GT&S 0469291

mailto:jst@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jst@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:don.arambula@sce.com
mailto:anne.premo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:JYamagata@semprautilities.com
mailto:natalie.walsh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov


Athena
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